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GEORGETOWN, Texas – The Police Lives Matter group donated more than $10,000 to the 100 Club of 
Central Texas on Tuesday.

The 100 Club posted a photo of the $10,502 donation on its Facebook page Tuesday afternoon. Williamson 
County Precinct 1 Constable Robert Chody presented the check to representatives of the group.

Chody organized the Sept. 19 Police Lives Matter rally after the killing of Harris County Sheriff’s Deputy 
Darren Goforth.

Chody raised money for the 100 Club before the event by selling T-shirts. The 100 Club, which provides 
assistance the families of first responders who are injured or killed in the line of duty.
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